
 

Tonight: TBA – 5 minuter IPP Bernard Jones and ‘NEW MEMBER INDUCTION’ 
Front desk helper: John Hozack 

Introduction: John Hozack  Vote of Thanks: Anne-Maree Kitchener 
 

Future Programs:  
August is Rotary’s Membership and New Club 
Development Month 
6 August; TBA Front desk helper: Geoff Johns 
Introduction: Bernard Jones 
Vote of Thanks: Jo Jones 
13 August; TBA Front desk helper: Bernard Jones 
Introduction: Phil McDonald 
Vote of Thanks: Brian Morrison 
20 Aug; TBA Front desk helper: Jo Jones 
Introduction: John Payne 
Vote of Thanks: Guy Porter 
27 Aug; TBA Front desk helper: Anne-Maree 
Kitchener 

Sept is Rotary’s Basic Education and Literacy month 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting 23 July 2024 
 

President Ed Zonneveldt welcomed the members.  
Pres Ed has emailed the subs invoices to all members, and 45 lotto club. 

8 members haven’t paid for their subs and 7 for the 45 club. 

Secretary Issa Shalhoub; the Rotary magazine was circulated. 
Do you know of a guest speaker? Please advise Jo Jones. 

Louise Garrett spoke on the BOF Princess Ball, will take place on Sat 5 April 2025 at the DLC. 

Community Director Geoff Johns; thank you for the helpers at Bunnings BBQ 21 July; Simon Brown, Guy Porter, Peter 
Culham, Wayne Fry, John Hozack, Tim Trescowthick, Tony Fondacaro and Geoff Johns. 
Reminder to bring lids to the DLC. 
Club received the $1,000 owing to the club from the Lake Conjola Reconstruction BBQ. 
Money not yet received for the drapes at the Civic Centre, Bendigo Bank and Killara catering, Issa to chase, 
Kendall Cottage needs our help. 
Stage Trailer needs registration, but requires checking and repairs, on Sat 27 July and if needed 4 Aug at 9:30am.  
Thank you, Guy Porter, Simon Brown and Geoff Johns for checking what is needed at the Yurana houses re the 
removal of the old play sets and installing the new four sets, donated by Bunnings. 
29 August we can have a table, signs to show public what we do as Rotarians, 2 needed between 5:00pm and 7:00pm. 

Tony Fondacaro gave the Club Service report. 
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 July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month  

Club’s Calendar 
Club dues $180 half year and $360 full year 

 and 45 lotto club, due now, thanks 
4 Aug  Sun Stage Trailer working Bee at DLC 

10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
14 Aug Wed UHS Youth Presentation, 3pm 
29 Aug Thurs Bunnings, show what we do, 2 needed 
7 Sept Sat Bunnings BBQ 
16 Oct Wed Driver Ed Ulladulla Sport Park 
17 Oct Thurs Driver Ed Marulan 
23 Oct Wed Driver Ed Ulladulla Sport Park 
24 Oct Thurs  Driver Ed Marulan 
24 Oct Friday Charity Golf Day, Family of League 

25-27 Oct Sat-Sun District Conference, Mittagong 
5 Apr Sat BOF Princess Ball at DLC 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; 2 Aug; Ian Tibbles. Anniversaries; 3 Aug; Janey and Craig Cameron.  

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


Youth Director Yvonne Young and her committee met at Louise Garrett’s place and discussed their agenda for 24-25; RYLA, 
RYPEN, NYSF and Science and Engineering Day at UOW, Geoff Johns will help with transport, 32 students to attend. 

Phil McDonald is Yvonne’s assistant; will organise, as a builder and to help youths, building a Tiny House, with UHS 
students, on the school grounds, over 12 months and proceeds to help the Driver Education and Behaviour Program. 
Phil has been in touch with the PCYC and will try to get them to address the club. Well done Phil. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick; his committee will help ‘Eyes For Africa’, fundraise to purchase equipment, ‘Operation 
Cleft’, ‘Rotarians Against Malaria’ and ‘ShelterBox’. 
 Will try to get a diplomat to visit our area and club, have a film night and organise ‘Charity Bike Ride’. 

Vocational Service Director Craig Saunders; with his committee will organise workplace visits to Marine Rescue with a BBQ, 
Surf Club,  Narrawallee Men’s Shed,   also barefoot bowls,  10 pin bowling,  Driver Ed BBQ on 
16 or 23 Oct for the sponsors of the Deriver Ed.  RSA course will be organised,  reintroduce TAFE student of 
the Year, now that the kitchen is operational   and a TAFE lunch meeting. 

Community Director Geoff Johns; to organise a Fun run-walk-swim with the Ulladulla RATS (Runners And TriathleteS) and the 
Surf Club,  Charity Run,   Car Show/Swap Meet, similar to the Deniliquin one,   help with 
the Soup kitchen,  increase awareness in the community on what Rotarians do,   swags and sleeping 
bags are in short supply, perhaps use ShelterBoxes locally,   support “Eyes For Africa’  and organise a 
Sport Lunch as a fundraiser. 

An excellent night, full of great and excellent ideas, good luck to all for 2024-25 in Serving Our Community. 

  

  

 
 
Raffle winner: Craig Saunders. Lucky door prize: Craig Saunders. 

End of Report. 
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